Dear Friend of Micah 6,

MICAH 6 oF AUSTIN

On behalf of the twelve Austin churches that make up Micah 6, | wish you a Merry
Christmas and a blessed holiday season.

Unfortunately, for the thousands of Austinites living in poverty, the holidays are often
a source of distress rather than good cheer. We want to alleviate that distress, use our
work to pull up instead of put down and demonstrate the light of Christ as a beacon of
hope to our neighbors.

At Micah 6, we believe every person deserves dignity, compassion, and the comfort of
a full meal. We're more than just a food pantry and a drop-in center for street youth —
we're a sanctuary of hope, a place where our neighbors can find support during their
most challenging moments.

Last year, your kindness helped us:

- Embrace over 1,900 families with nutritious meals through 11,500 shopping trips
- Provide 300,000 pounds of food filled with love and care

- Give street-dependent youth a place where they are welcomed and valued

These are not just numbers. These are people. Hardworking parents. Struggling sen-
iors. Children who deserve to know the security of a meal. Your support doesn't just
feed bodies — it nourishes souls and restores hope.

As we enter this season of gift-giving, we ask that you consider the gift of your time
and/or monetary donations to Micah 6 so we can better serve our community.

In service to the call of Micah 6,

ool

Rev. Barry Smith, Executive Director

What does the Lord require of you? To do justice, love, kindness, and walk humbly with your God.
Micah 6:8
micah6austin.org/donate




